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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE 

Monday 29
th

 June 2020 
Dear Parents 
 
I hope you and your families are well and continuing to stay safe. I just wanted to you all to keep you up to date with what is 
happening in school.  
 
Firstly, congratulations to our families on the wonderful job you are doing in supporting your children with their learning. It is great 
to see the children sharing their work and progress on the Blog with the teachers and I hope the packs that have been posted out to 
you are useful in keeping the children on track with their studies. We will continue to keep this updated until the end of this term so 
keep the children going as it will really help them.  
 
At the moment we only have 20 children in school and these are spread across reception, yr 1 and yr 6 and 1 key worker child. Most 
parents we have spoken to would prefer to keep their children at home and completing their work there. If you have any problems 
please do contact me at school or speak to your child’s teacher via the class Blog.  
 

I know many of you will be wondering about what will happen in September and so below are our thoughts.  
 
At present, the government have said we should expect all children to return to their classes in September. If that advice is still in 
place by the end of the summer then we will follow it. We have lots of measures in place such as hand sanitisers around school, 
extra cleaning equipment and a one way system in the corridors and toilets to keep the children safe.  
 
If the government say we can only have 15 in a class then we have a plan for this too. We would split the week into two halves with 
half of the class in at the beginning and the other half at the end of the week. We would make sure that the children at home would 
continue to receive learning to keep them up to date whilst they were at home.  
 
Nursery and Reception children due to start in September will be invited to a visit with parents in early September. This will be for 
your child to meet their teacher and for parents to receive information about the school. We will contact you in September with 
more details.  
 
Class 6 children have missed many of the special events that we would usually have for them. We have decided to have a special 
class 6 celebration in school with them on Tuesday 14

th
 July. This will be for ALL year 6 children to come to and be a chance for them 

to say goodbye to the staff and each other. And collect their books.  I will send out a letter to year 6 parents later this week with 
further details  
 
 
God bless you and your family 
 
Mrs E. J. Holliday 
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